
The Summer is always a time of preparation at church.  Our Nominating 

Committee is hard at work reaching out to individuals to serve in various 

positions as we approach the Fall.  I am so thankful for all our Sunday School 

teachers and Wednesday Night Leaders.  So many volunteers are needed to 

help us teach and lead our congregation.  Thank you to all who have said yes 

to serving.  I hope that you have found a place of service at our church.  If not, 

reach out to one of our ministers and we will help you find a place to serve.

The Summer is also a time to serve outside the church.  During the Summer 

so many of our members go on mission trips from our Students through our 

Adults.  There is also a way for you to make a difference around the world as 

part of our “Feed the Hunger Pack-a-thon”.

 Trinity’s annual Feed the Hunger pack-a-thon is on July 30th. We need 

people for the 1-3 PM shift to help pack 24,000 meals for individuals 

facing food insecurity around the world, including in Ukraine. The sign-

up has slots for heavy lifters who can lift up to 60 pounds as well as for 

individuals and families who want to help pack the meals.  We have also 

included volunteer slots for set-up that morning and clean up after the event.  

We ask that you kindly reserve the seated positions for placing labels on 

bags for those who are unable to stand for the shift.  For questions contact 

Misty Deyo at 919-272-5388. Thank you for your continued support of 

this fun and family-friendly mission project!  You can also find the sign-up 

genius on the website.

Finally, I want to say thank you to all our congregation for your support and 

prayers during my current radiation treatment.  Things are going well and 

have around 4 weeks left.  You have been such an encouragement to me and 

Robin.  Your cards, emails, texts, and pats on the back have meant so much.  I 

am so blessed to be a part of this loving church family.  Thank you for all you 

do and for your concern for me.  It is a joy to be your pastor.

Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com
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CONGRATULATIONS
To TBC Member Dorthy Drew on the birth of her great granddaughter, Finley Drew 
Finch on Saturday, July 2.  

To TBC Members Joshua and Carrie Grace Stanley on the birth of their son, Brady 
Neal Stanley on Wednesday, July 13. Proud grandparents TBC Members Chris and 
Stephanie Stanley, proud aunt and uncle TBC Members Meghan and Billy Wollman. 

W E  N E E D 
FAMILY PROMISE PARTNERS 

A U G U S T  7 - 1 4
Family Promise provides professional case management as well as food, 
shelter, and transportation for qualified homeless families as they work 
to restore their independence. Family Promise is one of the few agencies 
in the area committed to helping homeless families stay together. This is 
accomplished through the support of various churches in Wake County. 
Trinity became part of this network in July 2005. We are assigned 3 weeks 
a year when Family Promise “guests” make Trinity their home.

Although Family Promise families will not be coming to Trinity’s physical 
location in August, we will still “host” up to three (3) families by providing 
dinners and most importantly by praying for them and the Family Promise 
ministry. Please use Signup Genius (bit.ly/FPSignupAug2022) to volunteer.

Trinity needs SS classes to provide dinners for up to three (3) families and 
individuals to pray for the families and the Family Promise ministry. Use 
Signup Genius (bit.ly/FPSignupAug2022) to volunteer.

D I N N E R  H O S T S 
Sunday School classes or other groups provide 

a hot meal for our Family Promise families. 
Coordinator: Stephanie Treadway at 919.360.3632 or satread1@att.net

P R AY E R  PA RT N E R S 
Individuals will receive emails guiding them to pray daily for 

Family Promise families, workers, and volunteers. 
Coordinator: Charla Peel at (919.614.6322) cpchoc@aol.com

If you have any questions about Family Promise and our volunteer 
opportunities, please contact the appropriate Team Coordinator, or 

contact one of the TBC Family Promise Coordinators 
Beth Duke 919.880.7454 or bethwduke@gmail.com 

or Beverly Munday 919.848.2451 or tgimunday@msn.com.

Scan this code or use Signup Genius 
(bit.ly/FPSignupAug2022) to volunteer.
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CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES
to TBC Members Buddy and Beth 
Murray upon the passing of Buddy’s 
sister, Charlotte Murray Ramsey, of 
Columbia, S.C., on Tuesday, July 5.  

to TBC Member Margaret Griffin upon 
the passing of her sister, Anne 
Williamson Bell, of Charlotte, N.C., on 
Friday, July 1.  

to TBC Members Christy and Mark 
Frisbee, Ben and William Frisbee, Misty 
and Eddie Deyo, Evan and Claire 
Deyo, upon the passing of Christy and 
Misty’s grandmother (Ben, William, Evan 
and Claire’s great-grandmother), Helen 
Brackett, of Bethel, N.C. on Wednesday, 
July 7.

STAFF ANNIVERSARY
Christian Davis, Minister to Students 
& Recreation, celebrates his 8th year 
anniversary with Trinity Baptist Church 
on August 1st . 

Bentley Williams, Preschool Director, 
celebrates her 3rd year anniversary with 
Trinity Baptist Church on August 1st .

Please take the time to say a personal word, write a note or place a phone call to 
Christian & Bentley or offer words of encouragement and support for the fine jobs 
they are doing.

July 24
Sam Spilman, native of Fayetteville, NC, has been a member 
of TBC since 1997. He and his wife Karen have one child, 
Rosemary, who will be attending Appalachian State University, 
majoring in Elementary Education in the Fall. Sam is a Director 
of Project Management for Duke Energy. He works with the 
Adult 4 Coed 6 SS Class, along with fellow deacon Derrick 
Alston. Sam also serves as SS Teacher for A4C6 Salted Mix 
Nuts, TNT Leader, and ETC.

July 31
Steve Goodman, native of Johnson City, TN, has been a 
member of TBC since 2014. He and his wife Janice Scott have 
two children, David of Charlotte, NC and Michael of Houston, 
TX, and three grandchildren: Brianna, Lilly and Jude. Steve is 
a Retired Senior Engineer for Lenovo Corporation. He works 
with the Wisdom Seekers SS Class, along with fellow deacons 
Mark Meyen and Melinda Cook. Steve also serves in the 
Sanctuary Choir, Living Praise Ensemble, Audio Staff, ROC 
Volunteer and Disaster Relief Volunteer. 

WELCOME TO TRINITY
Addison Bennett Baptism 

(daughter of William & Melanie Bennett)
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SAVE THE DATE

SHREDDING EVENT
SEPTEMBER 24, 2022

9:00A.M.-12:00P.M.  |  TRINITY’S A/B PORTICO

CAREGIVER SUPPORT 

GROUP FELLOWSHIP 
JULY 24, 2022 | 4:00-6:00P.M.

Facilitated by Mrs. Mary Brown and Rev. Lydia Tatum

Serving as the primary caregiver for a loved one is 
such a beautiful and wonderful gift of love and 
sacrifice; however, it is also so very demanding 

and leads us to exhaustion and burnout.

We all need a place of respite where we 
feel understood by peers who are going 

through similar experiences.

Join us for light refreshments and 
conversation each month and find the 

support you need for this season of life.  
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T B C  L I B R A R Y  N E W S
LOGAN POINT SERIES

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and 

request to be on the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks 

you will have to add the Libby by OverDrive app to your smartphone, 

tablet, laptop, desktop, or Kindle. If you need a TBC Library card or 

you need to be added to the eBooks list, you may call or email Ron 

Brown at 919-782-3957 or rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

Come along to Logan Point, Mississippi, 
with author Patricia Bradley as she takes 
us through chilling and/or dangerous 
mysteries.

Psychology professor and criminal 
profiler Taylor Martin prides herself on 
being able to solve any crime, except the 
one she wants most desperately to solve-
-the disappearance of her father twenty 
years ago. But as she works to uncover 
the truth, someone else will do almost 
anything to keep her from it.

Nick Sinclair pens mystery novels for a living, but the biggest mystery 
to him is how he can ever get over the death of his wife--a tragedy he 
believes he could have prevented.

But when he crosses paths with Taylor, all he seems to find is trouble. 
Join the chase as Taylor and Nick search the murky shadows of the 
past for the keys to unlocking the present--and moving into a future 
they never imagined.

All four books in the series, Shadows of the Past, A Promise to 
Protect, Gone Without a Trace, and Silence in the Dark, are available 
on the shelf in the TBC Library and are also available as eBooks in the 
TBC Digital Library.
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Through Jesus, therefore, let 
us continually offer to God a 
sacrifice of praise--the fruit of 
lips that openly profess his name.

— Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry! If you have 
singing or instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Reason #1 to join a choir: You have a musical gift. God has given us gifts 
to be used for His glory and to edify the body of Christ. Many people 
engage in ministry and worship activities that use their God-given talents 
to serve Christ and to inspire others to do as well. Many people have 
quoted something by Leo Buscaglia, an American author and motivational 
speaker, that says, “Your talent is God’s gift to you. What you do with it 
is your gift back to God.” I like that! This is what an “offering of praise” 
is all about in worship. We are giving back with great thanksgiving and 
gratefulness from the depths of our souls for God’s love for us and the 
price of Jesus’ sacrifice for us. Music is an incredible way to show that 
gratitude to God and to build bridges for future generations. Our groups 
are never full…there’s always room for more. If you have special musical 
gifts like singing, playing piano or an instrument, what are you waiting for? 
Come get involved in serving Christ and His church today!

Before you know it, our Fall program will be restarting for Wednesday 
and Sunday nights. Our children’s choirs, ensembles, and student choir 
will begin their preparation for worship and seasonal offerings. Parents, 
begin planning for children’s choirs and student choir now! We will 
be doing the Hanging of the Greens on November 27 (Rehearsals on 
November 20), and we will need to rebuild our choirs after the disruption 
of Covid. Music is a valuable part of our church’s ministry and I hope your 
children and students won’t miss out!

Our slide team continues to grow with students and adults who will 
be assisting the worship services. If you are interested in serving on 
this team, get in touch with me and I’ll help you get ready for worship 
leadership. This is a place of worship leadership, meaning you are literally 
helping us sing and stay focused on the act of worship! I’m so grateful for 
those serving already and the new recruits we have coming aboard.

Until we meet again!

Steve
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Sunday School News
The Nominating Committee and Ministers are still seeking quality 
Bible teachers to work with our preschoolers, grade schoolers and 
youth.  If you feel like this is an area you can serve, please let us 
know. Teaching God’s word is one of the best ways to assure God’s 
message continues.

C A R I N G  C O N N E C T I O N S
Caring Connections is a team of volunteers that agree to contact and share 
booklets with grieving people within our church.  It is a unique ministry that 
most people are unaware of.

When people are suffering, we want to relate to them in ways that ease 
their pain instead of adding to their burden.  What we say or do can bring a 
little light during a dark time. Here are some of their comments.

“These books were so helpful to me, I now give them to customers 
who’ve lost someone. It’s my way to care beyond the chair.” 

-  H A I R D R E S S E R

“I had no idea our church had this ministry. It has meant a lot to me.  
The contact and the booklets are something I look forward to.” 

-  C H U R C H  M E M B E R

“As I read the first book, the tears began flowing. The words 
expressed everything I had bottled up inside.” 

-  G R I E V I N G  H U S BA N D.

“These books are brief and easy to read.  And they gently remind the 
reader, ‘God is with you.’” 

-  M I N I S T E R .  

“What a wonderful surprise to receive these books!  It’s so good to 
know that someone really does care –and they understand.” 

-  G R I E V I N G  M OT H E R .

We continue to seek volunteers to help with this ministry.  Currently our 
ministry extends to church members who have lost a church member within 
their family. If you feel like showing love and compassion with those who are 
going through the grieving process, please reach out to me or to Julie Lee or 
Alma Hoffman about serving with this ministry.  You will make a difference.

Becoming more like Christ
We need to know Christ and share Christ! Becoming the hands of 

Christ in a hurting world. STAY TUNED FOR DISCIPLESHIP 2022!
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FAMILY PROMISE 
VIRTUAL HOSTING  

AUGUST 7-14, 2022 
Beth Duke: bethwduke@gmail.com  

Beverly Munday: tgimunday@msn.com

KENTUCKY 
MISSION TRIP 

NOVEMBER 16-20, 2022 
Brenda Lowrance: 

bhlowrance@gmail.com

DOOR OF HOPE 
SOUTH AFRICA  

OCTOBER 13-25, 2022 
Chris Herrmann:  

herm6019@aol.com

BAPTIST DAY 
OF SERVICE 

SEPTEMBER 17,2022 
Johnny Glover 

johnnyglover1950@yahoo.com

S U M M E R  M I S S I O N S  E V E N T 

FEED THE HUNGER
JULY 30TH  |  10 AM-12 PM OR 1-3 PM

R E C R E AT I O N  A N D  O U T R E AC H  C E N T E R
Feed the Hunger is a NC based organization committed to addressing both 
the food distribution problem that prevents people worldwide from getting 
the nutrition they need, and the spiritual hunger faced by those in extreme 
poverty.  On July 30, TBC will host a Feed the Hunger packathon to pack 
24,000 meals that will be distributed by Feed the Hunger’s international 
partner churches around the world, including those in Ukraine.

Sign up for one of the two available shifts (10:00 AM to 12:00 PM OR 1:00 
to 3:00 PM) using the QR Code here or by calling Misty Deyo at 919-272-
5388.  This energetic and fun project is open to anyone 5 years and older.

Approximately 100 volunteers are needed per shift to 
perform a variety of roles in the packing process, so there is 
a job for everyone! For questions contact Misty Deyo at 919-
272-5388.

2022 Missions  DATES  To Remember
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N O RT H  R A L E I G H  M I N I S T R I E S 
F O O D  PA N T R Y  I S  S E V E R E LY  LO W ! !

H I G H E S T  N E E D :  
BOXES OF PASTAS  |   MACARONI AND CHEESE 

DETERGENT  |  SHAMPOO & CONDITIONER
Please consider donating food this month directly to NRM at Strickland Road. 

Did you know that you do not need to wait 
until our monthly drive to donate?

As you go about your weekly grocery shopping, our local ministry partners 
have certain items that are always needed.  Consider adding one or more 
of these items each week to your list and drop them off in our permanent 

collection bins in the B200 hall.

Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s  
Kingdom in your community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
SUPPORTING THE MEDICAL & DENTAL BUS MINISTRY

SUNDAY, AUGUST 7 AT ALL MAIN ENTRANCES 
8:45a.m. and 10:55a.m. Worship Services

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION 
Juice boxes 

Individual Snack Packs

MEDICAL & DENTAL BUS MINISTRY 
Single Package Toothbrushes • Single Package Toothpaste 

Lotions • Chapstick • Deodorants for Men & Women 

Soap • Lifesavers • Gum

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES  
Jelly • Canned Vegetables 

Paper Towels 
Personal & House Cleaning Products
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WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS

SENIOR DAY TRIP TO MIKE’S FARM

SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 
THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00PM

Bridge Tables and Chicken Foot Tables are set each week! 
If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 

AUGUST 13, 2022  |  12:30PM-9:00PM
Sign-up Sheet will be posted July 19, 2022 at 9:30a.m. 

on the Senior Board at B200 Hall.

Join us for  a trip to Mike’s Farm to see farm animals, 
NC Products Barn, plus another Barn to shop and a bakery. 

Sit down dinner at 4:00 pm, country cooking served family style.  

Cost: $16.50, cash or cards when you enter.

Trip Organizer: Anita Yeargin

FOREVER YOUNG SENIOR TRIP 
LANCASTER, PA  |   OCTOBER 12-14

Pennsylvania Amish Lands Featuring Sight & Sound's "David"
$424.00/person Double Occupancy | $563.00/person Single Occupancy

Bill Gard-Trip Group Leader
Sign-Up went up on Sunday June 19th at 9:30 a.m. on the corner of Hall B.  

Trip flyers and Insurance flyers are also located there.

A check, made payable to Trinity Baptist Church, in the amount of $75 is 
due at sign-up but no later than 4 p.m. Monday June 20th. If not received, 

you may run the risk of losing your place on the sign-up list.

If we have enough sign-up for the trip to be a go, final payment will be due no 
later than Sunday July 31. Check made payable to Trinity Baptist Church.

Travel Insurance- We are using White Star Tours for this trip.  Go to website 
nta.aontravelprotect.com or call them at1-800-388-1470 for information 

on trip insurance. If you choose their enhanced option for pre-existing 
conditions, you must pay within 14 days from the deposit date on your $75 

deposit.  Use Tour Operator Locator #386097.
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UPCOMING DATES

AUGUST 28TH - Advancement Day for SS

SEPTEMBER 13TH- First Night for D-teams 

SEPTEMBER 17TH-18TH- Genesis Weekend 

OCTOBER 7TH-9TH- Fall Beach Retreat

1111

STUDENT MINISTRYRev. Christian Davis



1212

PRESCHOOL & CHILDREN Katie Medlin



W E  N E E D 

YOUR HELP
There are so many ways to serve here at Trinity! 
Please consider serving in some of these areas:

•	 ETC (worship care)

•	 Special needs worship care

•	 Greeters

•	 Usher

•	 Sunday school teacher 

•	 GA/RA leader on 
Wednesday night

•	 Mission friends

•	 Children's choirs

Question? Contact Katie at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com 
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ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
JULY 25

9:30am-12:45pm 
Beverly Munday

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry

TUESDAY 
JULY 26

9:30am-12:45pm 
Pat Nelson

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Jan Mills

WEDNESDAY 
JULY 27

9:30am-12:45pm 
Mike Newton

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Alan Holley 

THURSDAY 
JULY 28

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Elaine Smith

FRIDAY 
JULY 29

9:30am-12:45pm 
Wayne Hill

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Gym Floor Schedule*
MONDAY

	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open* Play Pickleball 
	 3:00-5:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:30-8:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 

TUESDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Skilled** Play Pickleball

WEDNESDAY
	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 
	 4:00-6:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:00-8:00pm	 Women’s Open Basketball

THURSDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Open Play Pickleball

FRIDAY
	 12:30-3:00 pm	 Skilled Play Pickleball

*OPEN PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ with any skill 
level of play. Play may be a guided rotation with everyone 
attending rotating in/out of play at the end of every game. 
This play will be administratively guided with a single player 
rotation schedule.

**SKILLED PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ who would 
like to play with a specific partner(s) and is for the more 
competitive player.

NEW  
Circuit Fitness Class 

Tuesdays  |  6-7pm  
Now Meeting In-Person

TRINITY
FITNESS

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am 

Meeting Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 
Now Meeting In-Person

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am 
Now Meeting In-Person

COME CHEER ON OUR 
4V4 BASKETBALL TEAMS ON MONDAYS 

AND TUESDAYS FROM 6:30-9PM!
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Interested in volunteering in the ROC? Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

MONDAY 
AUGUST 1

9:30am-12:45pm 
Frank Evans

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry

TUESDAY 
AUGUST 2

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Steve Goodman 
Janice Scott

WEDNESDAY 
AUGUST 3

9:30am-12:45pm 
Johnny Teal

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman

THURSDAY 
AUGUST 4

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Charla Peel

FRIDAY 
AUGUST 5

9:30am-12:45pm 
Billy Joyner

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Womens Basketball Open Play 
has begun in the ROC! 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS FROM 6-8PM
Anyone 18 and older who would like to join other women in our 
community for an evening of free play and fellowship, come join us!! 

*The ROC Gym Floor will be closed from 9am-4:30pm the weeks of July 18-22 
for girls bball and cheer camp and July 25-29 for boys basketball camp.  The 
walking track and fitness area will remain open during these weeks.

NEW FITNESS EQUIPMENT
COME CHECK OUT OUR NEW FITNESS EQUIPMENT 

IN THE ROC, WHICH IS AVAILABLE FOR OUR CHURCH 
FAMILY AND THE COMMUNITY TO USE AT NO COST!
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When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 06/30/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,690,451.88
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,623,608.00
YTD Operating Expenses		  $1,438,291.82

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST
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